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JOHNSTOWN-MONROE CHOIRS DELIGHT AUDIENCES WITH ‘LET IT SNOW’ CHRISTMAS CONCERT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LACROSSE TO BECOME JOHNSTOWN-MONROE 
VARSITY SPORT WITH 2023 SPORTS SEASON 
 
The Johnstown Board of Education voted on Dec. 12 
to approve lacrosse as a sanctioned varsity sport, 
beginning with the 2023 season of competition. 
 

Johnstown-Monroe Choirs performed their 2022, "Let It Snow Christmas Concert" on Sunday, Dec. 11 
under the direction of Choral Director Brianna Warner for two delighted audiences. On Monday, the 
choirs performed their show again for fellow students. CHECK OUT THE VIDEO HERE. You can also view 
video of the choirs’ same-day performance for elementary students HERE. The Choirs closed out their 
busy Monday with a special performance at the Ohio State House. Video of that performance can be 
viewed HERE. Also, please take a look at THIS VIDEO of our Middle School Music Theater students, 
performing under the direction of Reagan Saj. 

 Sixth Grade Band Entertains 
Families with Holiday Favorites 

at Dec. 12 Concert 
 

Johnstown-Monroe Middle School’s 6th Grade 
Band presented its “Holiday Concert” in the 
Performing Arts Center. Songs performed 
included “Jingle Bells,” “Good King Wenceslas,” 
Up on the Housetop,” and “It’s A John Deer 
Christmas.” See the video HERE. 

Johnstown-Monroe High School Junior Megan 
Miller (pictured with Dr. Philip Wagner) is in her 
third year of playing lacrosse. More on the new 
addition to the district’s sports offerings HERE. 

https://youtu.be/fKxHSx-Zg5E
https://youtu.be/Dl68hOluVzg
https://www.youtube.com/live/YF2vvkpoLog?feature=share
https://youtu.be/dLb-Qf8psGk
https://youtu.be/23najLbH-ZE
https://www.johnstown.k12.oh.us/cms/lib/OH02000847/Centricity/ModuleInstance/54/BOARD%20OF%20EDUCATION%20DEC%20v3.pdf


JOHNSTOWN MAYOR BARNARD HELPS OUT AT DONUT EVENT; TALKS WITH ELEMENTARY STUDENTS 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Click here to see video 
highlights of Mayor Barnard’s 

visit 

Johnstown Mayor Donald Barnard spent 
several hours Wednesday morning in 
Johnstown schools, along with several 
Board of Education members. Our Mayor 
started at Johnstown Intermediate 
School, greeting families and passing out 
donuts for “Donuts With Grown-Ups.”  
 
Next, Mayor Barnhard toured the 
elementary school, where he chatted 
with students and discussed his position 
and the role of local elected 
representatives. Dr. Wagner also read a 
holiday book to students to close out the 
special visit. 

https://youtu.be/NARO3U97zqU
https://youtu.be/NARO3U97zqU
https://youtu.be/NARO3U97zqU
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JOHNSTOWN FILLS SCHOOLS WITH FAMILIES FOR ‘MERRY 
MUFFINS’ & DONUTS MORNINGS 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Please like/follow & share Johnstown-Monroe events & news by clicking on the following: 

• Facebook 

• Twitter 

• Instagram 

• YouTube 
 

With holiday break approaching, families filled 
Johnstown-Monroe Elementary School on Dec. 12 
and Dec. 15, 2022, to share "Merry Muffins with 
Loved Ones." SEE THE VIDEO! 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100069217406524
https://twitter.com/JohnstownMonroe
https://www.instagram.com/johnstownmonroeschools/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCll0-RknzsDTHuMnPxlKDYQ
https://youtu.be/3xudifUepPE

